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CITY OF BELMONT LAUNCHES MOBILE FRIENDLY WEBSITE 

The City of Belmont has launched a new mobile-optimised website to deliver an 

enhanced online experience. 

The website is accessible on mobile, tablet and desktop, and offers a wide range of 

new content, upgraded features and a user-friendly design. 

City of Belmont Chief Executive Officer John Christie said the website will enable 

visitors to the site to find content faster. 

“Research was undertaken to identify the ways that our residential and business 

community wished to engage with the City,” Mr Christie said. 

“Over the past year, more than 39,000 people have viewed the City’s website, with 

more than 50 per cent of those accessing via their mobile, which until now was hard 

to do on our old website. 

“The navigation has been redeveloped and the website features an enhanced 

predictive search function,” he said. 

“Enter your address in the Explore Your Neighbourhood search bar to find your next 

bin collection date, who your local Councillor is, and a map of playgrounds and 

places of interest near you. 

“There is also an Events Calendar and a new Community Directory.” 

The website has been designed to meet the accessibility WCAG 2.0 guidelines. 

Visit the website at the same address – www.belmont.wa.gov.au 
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Enquiries to Denise Morton, Media and Communications Adviser  

Telephone 9477 7247, Mobile 0419 997 241 


